


President'q Report: Mrs. Pollock requested that board members be prepared to commit to
the June ECHO Seminar by the April meeting. The Association shall cover expenses for
Board members to attend. M/S/C: Pollock/Grossman/Unanimous: Mrs. Pollock requested
a Board Liaison to all standing committees where no board member serves. The Board
elected Lindsay Munoz to be the Board Liaison. Mrs. Pollock confirmed that the Vice
President and Treasurer are responsible for collecting and fonrvarding Association mailbox
contents to Management, The Secretary is responsible for ensuring that minutes, draft
and approved versions, are posted to the website as soon as possible. M/S/C:
Pollock/Grossman/Unanimous: Mrs, Pollock requested that a new email address be set
up for owners/residents to repod alleged violations. The address,
violation@theqlenofpq,com, wiil be fonvarded to the Director-at-Large who will track
reports and present them at the next meeting for board action. Mrs. Pollock also reported
that there was an issue with the lake fountain, The timer needed resettinq slnce the
daylight savings time change.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
Concrete cleaninq: Mr. Axt reported that we are near project completion.
Boundary fence: Work is in progress. One challenge is being reviewed and final
resolution is expected on March 21't.
Concrete replac-e.ment: Mr. Axt reported an additional $8,000 cost for additionalwork and
a $400 credit on the bid that the Board accepted in February. Damage was reported at
one unit which cost an additional $1675 as well. M/S/C: AxUGrossman/Unanimous: to
approve the additional costs to Schlegel Construction. A stone retaining wall at the gate
was proposed for $5240 as a permanent alternative to the current wall in disrepair. M/S/C:
AxVGrossman/Unanimous: to approve the $5240 for a stone wall,

NEW BUSINESS:

OPEN FORUMIRESIDENT REQUESTS: Mrs. Morley requested that excess river rock
removed from other areas be placed around the newly installed concrete slabs. Owners
reported that some residents are feeding the wildlife. The Board will send a notice
reminding all that ducks and geese should not be fed as they destroy the landscaping.

NEXT BOARD MEETING: Board meetings wil l be held the third Tuesday of each month at
6pm at the Forest Grove Clubhouse. The next meeting is April 17,2012.

ADJOURNMENT: M/S/C: Grossman/AxVUnanimous: to adjourn the meeting at 6:56 pm.

,"/t
-.. /-Ltu

Glen Grossman
Secretary

L/rce't"u{"l-
fla Monsalve


